Save Peel Child Care

ATTENTION PARENTS!

Closing all 12 centres will mean:

· Loss of 800 child care spaces
· Loss of Peel’s great programs – specialized curriculum, fantastic facilities, a child care leader in the region
REGIONAL COUNCIL NEEDS TO KNOW HOW THESE CHANGES WILL AFFECT YOU.TELL THEM!  HERE’S HOW:

· Contact your Councillor, see other side for numbers 
· Apply to speak to the Regional Council  at the meeting on Thursday January 26, 9:30 a.m. 
You must apply in writing, fill out the form at: 
http://www.peelregion.ca/council/request-for-delegation-2011-09-21.pdf
· Please apply as soon as possible – deadline to register to speak is noon on Wednesday January 25
· If you can not attend the regional council meeting, please write a letter to the clerk and it will be distributed to every Councillor: council@peelregion.ca
· Join www.facebook.com/savepeelchildcare
For more info call 416-543-0885. Also supported by the Ontario Coalition for Better Child Care, info@childcareontario.org or www.childcareontario.org
Regional Councillors for 2010-2014

There are 24 Councillors plus the Chair on the Peel Regional Council:
	Caledon (905) 584-2272

	Morrison, Marolyn
	Mayor

	Foley, Patti 
	Ward 5

	Paterak, Richard
	Ward 1

	Thompson, Allan
	Ward 2

	Whitehead, Richard
	Wards 3 & 4

	
	

	Brampton (905) 874-2616

	Fennell, Susan
	Mayor

	Hames, Sandra 
	Wards 7 & 8

	Miles, Gael
	Wards 7 & 8

	Moore, Elaine
	Wards 1 & 5

	Palleschi, Paul
	Wards 2 & 6

	Sanderson, John
	Wards 3 & 4

	Sprovieri, John
	Wards 9 & 10

	
	

	Mississauga (905) 896-5081

	McCallion, Hazel
	Mayor

	Carlson, George 

 HYPERLINK "http://www.peelregion.ca/council/councill/carlson.htm" 

	Ward 11

	Crombie, Bonnie
	Ward 5

	Dale, Frank
	Ward 4

	Fonseca, Chris 
	Ward 3

	Iannicca, Nando
	Ward 7

	Mahoney, Katie
	Ward 8

	McFadden, Sue
	Ward 10

	Mullin, Patricia
	Ward 2

	Saito, Pat
	Ward 9

	Starr, Ron
	Ward 6

	Tovey, Jim 
	Ward 1


The Peel Regional Council will vote TO CLOSE all 12 municipal child care centres on


Thursday January 26 at 9:30 a.m. 








Some of our specific concerns:





Lack of appropriate consultation:





KPMG did a “consultation” – but not on whether municipal child care centres should be closed. 


We need a real consultation that looks at the impacts of closing these child care centres. 





Peel needs more child care, not less child care





More than 800 families are affected with losing high quality child care


All across Ontario, child care centres are facing a financial crisis because of long term underfunding. The region is recommending to close our municipal child care centres to help other child care programs. But closing municipal centres will not save our child care programs. 


The Region of Peel should join with other municipalities and advocacy groups to call on the Province of Ontario to adequately fund child care in the 2012 provincial budget. 





Hard working staff and wonderful facilities





The Region of Peel will lose more than 200 good stable jobs in our community. 


The Region has capital investments in these wonderful facilities. What will happen to the  school sized gym at Brampton West and the splash pads at Collegeside and Streetsville  - which also has a water park. 


Many of these centres have a Children Service worker on site. They offer important services to all families, not just families in municipal child care centres. 


.











